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PRESS RELEASE 
August 3, 2020 

SHERIFF ANNOUNCES NEW SMARTPHONE APP 

 
Gulf County Sheriff Mike Harrison is excited to announce the release of a smartphone 

application. This app will serve as a new way for the sheriff’s office to connect with Gulf 

County residents and visitors, providing information quickly and efficiently to anyone with 

a smartphone.  “I’m thrilled to offer this new app!” said Sheriff Harrison, “It will place 

information from the Gulf County Sheriff’s Office directly into the hands of the public.”  

The app was paid for by crime prevention funds – at no cost to the taxpayer.   

 

The app offers quick access to items of public interest and is easy to use. In just a few 

clicks, users can: 

 

● Receive Instant Push Notifications 

● Submit a Tip 

● Research sex offenders in the area 

● Browse Recent Arrests and Victims May Request Notification of Changes in Status 

● Connect to Sheriff’s Office social media platforms 

● Read the Latest News and Press Releases 

● Access Public Resources 

● More! 

 

 

The Gulf County Sheriff’s Office mobile app was created by TheSheriffApp.com, a 

division of OCV, LLC, which specializes in mobile app development for sheriff’s offices 

and public safety organizations across the country.   “More and more public safety agencies 

are realizing the opportunity they have to reach and serve their public where they are…..on 

their smartphones,” said Kevin Cummings, Vice President with OCV.   

 

The Gulf County Sheriff’s Office App is available for download for free in the App Store 

and Google Play by searching “Gulf County Sheriff FL” or by clicking here.  
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https://apps.myocv.com/share/a47232456

